
 

 

ELTON PRIMARY SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 

DREAM TEAM 
Friday 4th March 2016  

Contact us: Tel: 01244 981170       Email: admin@elton.cheshire.sch.uk    Visit: www.elton.cheshire.sch.uk  

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
           Tues 15th and Wed 16th March—Parents Evening 

  Thurs 24th March— Quiz Night 

  Wed 30th and Thurs 31st March –Y3 & 4 Performance 

           Friday 1st April—School disco  

 

LETTERS HOME 
Scabies letter – All  

 

 

 

 
WORLD BOOK DAY  
  The children all looked great yesterday in their outfits, pictures from the day can be found on Twitter, 

  our website and Friends of Elton facebook page.               

 

YOUNG VOICES  

     On Tuesday KS2 children went to Manchester's Phones4u Arena for the Young Voices concert. Miss Plank   

     was very proud of all the children who performed brilliantly and their behaviour was excellent.  

 

NETBALL TEAM  

   Well done to the Netball team, who have been on a winning streak. The team came 3rd in a High 5  

  tournament on Wednesday night at Ellesmere Port Academy and last night played at St Luke’s primary  

  winning 14 nil.  

 

FRIENDS OF ELTON 

  Thursday 24th March — Quiz night in school, doors open at 7pm for a 7:30pm start. Mr Manning will be 

  the quiz master for the night. Entrance is £5 per person and max 6 people per team, hot pot will be     

  provided and you can bring along your own glasses and drinks. 

  Friday 1st April — School Disco, the disco will start after school. Further details to follow.      

Also if any parents are free to help at the Summer fair can you please contact Friends of Elton, without    

parental support events such as the fair will not be able to go ahead.  

 

EASTER BINGO 

  Westminster Park U17’s football team are raising funds with Easter Bingo at Elton community centre on 

  Sunday 13th March. Doors open at 7pm and eyes down at 7:30pm. Entrance 50p, children free, everyone 

  welcome. 

PARENTS EVENING 

  Just a reminder can you please ensure all parents evening forms have been returned to your child’s  

  teacher, thank you.  

STAY AND PLAY  

  It was lovely to see so many parents enjoying stay and play today in nursery. The children loved showing  

  their parents around and especially enjoyed the cakes. 

 

THIS WEEKS WINNING TEAM IS MANLEY ALL CHILDREN IN THIS TEAM CAN WEAR THEIR OWN 

CLOTHES ON FRIDAY 11TH MARCH. 

STAR OF THE WEEK  

This week’s Star of the week is for ‘Reading’ and we would like to say congratulations to the following children:  

 

REC:     FRANKIE                        YEAR 3: SHAYNE    

YEAR 1: WILLOW         YEAR 4: AMELIE   

YEAR 2: BETH                            YEAR 5: LEWIS                      

                         YEAR 6: THOMAS                                    

CELEBRATE  

        We would like to wish Milan (Y1) a very happy birthday.  We hope you have a wonderful day. 

 

LUNCH MENU NEXT WEEK -  1 

 

 


